
 Motec Receives donation from J Sainsbury's Community Grant 

Sainsbury's Superstore at Apsley, Hemel Hempstead was the venue for a donation to 
Motec's NUWLIFE  

- Nutrition Working for Life project at Jirapa, Upper West of Ghana (please visit 
project site at website). Mr Mike Thomas, Deputy Manager at Sainsbury, Apsley 
donated a cheque of £200 (via Charities Aid Foundation) to Motec at the forecourt of 
the superstore on Thursday 10th February. 

Mr Thomas said in a statement: We hope the funds will make a difference to people 
out there. We are keen to get a feed back on your work. Mr Thomas was supported 
by a customer services lady Gema. Receiving the donation, Mr Ofori-Atta thanked 
Sainsbury for the support they have shown in our children's nutrition project in 
Ghana. He assured Sainsbury's that the funds will go into the NUWLIFE project and 
the deed of covenant of the Charities Aid Foundation will be followed to the letter.  

He expressed the appreciation of Motec for the response shown by Sainsbury to 
Motec emphasising that it was never going to be easy for donors to take on new 
Charities in the current economic climate but not withstanding the barriers, 
Sainsbury has done all of us proud. He hoped that this would mark the beginning of 
the support for children living in one of the harshest environment in the world. In 
attendance were Motec's officials - Motec's Welfare Officer-elect Linda Bigham. 
Organising; secretary Kay Bowers, Legal Officer Dr Kofi Amu-Darko and his wife 
Evelyn. 

A million thanks to J. Sainsbury 

 

16TH February 2011. 


